
Oregonians overwhelmingly want to see investments in road maintenance, street safety, 
passenger rail, and climate action – and that we will never be able to afford the 21st 
century transportation system our state needs if we continue to write blank checks for 
billions of dollars for ODOT to continue to pursue their costly, polluting freeway 
expansions. 
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